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 This policy amends Board of Selectmen Policy No. 89-1, to now read as follows: 
 
 It is the policy of the Board of Selectmen of the Town of Wareham that all applicants for licenses granted 

by the Board of Selectmen must have all necessary permits and approvals in place/in hand from all  
other Town Boards and Departments prior to submission on the license application.  Moreover, as voted 
at the December 1994 Special Town Meeting, the Board of Selectmen as the licensing authority may deny, 
revoke or suspend any license or permit, including renewals and transfers, for failure to pay municipal taxes 
or charges.  Applicants must provide documentation of payment of delinquent taxes or provisions to pay 
the taxes. 
 
This policy will take effect immediately. 
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